
October 22, 2019 

Alex Kunda 

4120 Bestafa Court 

Placerville, CA 95667 

El Dorado County Planning Department 

2850 Fai:rlane Cou:rt, Building C 

Placerville, CA 95667 

Dear EDC Planning Commission and Board of Supervisors: 

My name is Alex Kunda and I'm a resident of 4120 Bestafa Ct. My 

property lines are within several hundred feet of the proposed 

Creekside Plaza Project. 

I'm writing this letter to express 100°/o support of the project. As a 

resident, I've been extremely concerned with the increased homeless 

presence in the area of the proposed project, the fire hazard this 

undeniably creates, along with countless other issues. I'm in full support 

of the Creekside Plaza Project as a great use of this property and a 

benefit to our community. 

Thank you for your service to our county. 

Respe 
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